
GMO poll: huge majority in favor of labeling

The following is an excerpt.

Americans are largely uncertain over whether genetically modified foods are safe for the environment or
safe to eat, but the vast majority say that foods containing genetically modified ingredients should be
labeled, according to a new HuffPost/YouGov poll.

View the original article here: GMO Poll Finds Huge Majority Say Foods Should Be Labeled
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